
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 

 

March 19, 2018 Bianca Speights, 904-360-5471 

 Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us 

 

St. Johns Parkway/County Road 2209 detours Tuesday night for 9B work 
 
 St. Johns County – St. Johns Parkway/County Road 2209 from south of Durbin Park to North 

Arabella Way will be closed Tuesday, March 20 through Wednesday, March 21 from 9 p.m. to 6 

a.m., weather permitting. The closure is in conjunction with the State Road 9B construction project. 

Southbound St. Johns Parkway/County Road 2209 traffic will detour east on Russell Sampson 

Road and west on County Road 210. Northbound traffic will detour east on County Road 210 

and north on Russell Sampson Road.  

State Road 9B, the new four-lane divided highway, will connect I-95 in Duval County to St. 

Johns Parkway/County Road 2209 in St. Johns County. The project includes overpasses at Race 

Track Road, Durbin Creek and Russell Sampson Road and a connector road, Peyton Parkway, 

from Race Track Road to State Road 9B. The connector road will provide direct access to State 

Road 9B. Construction of the 2.3-mile extension of 9B into St. Johns County began in August 

2015 and is scheduled for completion in summer 2018. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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